
   

 

Our Journey to Safe 

Riding seminar was held 

by the Golden Valley 

Gals, on Saturday, Octo-

ber 29th in Clinton, MO. 

We had a full house with 

several different motor-
cycle groups and atten-

dees from the Henry 

County area. Everyone 

seemed to appreciate the 

wonderful program pre-

sented by our modera-

tor, Kim Shaw of Kansas 

City, MO. 

 
Kim presented a very 

informative program and 

somehow kept the inter-

est of everyone who at-

tended. She was well 

educated on her subject 

and presented it in a way 

that everyone enjoyed. 

Our presentation was 5 

hours (with breaks and a 

lunch) but she was able 
to keep everyone inter-

ested in the subject. 

 
We appreciate the time 

Kim spent setting up this 

program and would sug-

gest to anyone interested 

in a safety program 

to consider her. 

Defensive Riding Seminar by Arlene Crawford  
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¶ Cycle Chirps  
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BOT  
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¶ Rallies & Rides 

¶ MO Rally Info  
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¶ Motorcycle Recalls  
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Andrew Piccininni acts as the    

accident victim. 
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30th Anniversary of WOW 

Cycle Chirps by Deana Foster 
So I am sitting here trying to 

think about all the fun I am going 

to have this summer motorcycling, 

but all I can really think about is 

the cruise I am going on shortly.  

Wouldnõt it be fun to be able to 

do both?  Maybe I will try to find a 

way to combine the two with an 

excursion on one of the islands 

that includes mopeds; ATVs; or 

motorcycles.  

Hummmm.  Now that would 

be fun! 

Iõve also been thinking about 

where I want to go this summer 

on my bike once the summer fi-

nally arrives.  Of course, I will be 

attending the 3rd Annual Kickoff to 

the Annual Mileage Contest in 

April; then there are all the Rides 

to Lunch; we have the State Rally 

in June hosted by the Heartland 

Chapter from St. Louis; and the 

International Women on Wheels® 

Ride-In in South Carolina in July.  I 

also know that the AMA is hosting 

their Womenõs Motorcycle Con-

ference in July, but after riding 

across the desert last year, I 

donõt really think I want to 

do it again in 2012.  It just 

hasnõt been enough time for 

me to forget how miserable 

the heat was in 2011! There 

are the Croozapaloozas and 

Fall Foliage Rides plus all the 

little òaround-the-blocksó in 

between!  I just know that 

2012 is going to be a blast. 

I would also love to go 

someplace very new.  Like 

MexicoéI have been read-

ing my RoadRunner mag 

and they always have an 

article about some far away 

land.  I day dream often 

about the Alps or Australia; 

Peru and Africa or places in 

between.  Now wouldnõt 

that be something!  I can 

see myself now on a BMW 

riding across the deserté

wait a minute!  Wasnõt I just 

complaining about the heat?  

Oh well, in my day dreams, 

I canõt see how much I 

might be sweating.  Ha! 

I hope that we all get 

to experience a lot of fun 

this summer and maybe if 

we are lucky, the heat will 

be mild.  I hope that we get 

to go everywhere we want 

without injury or break-

down.  I hope that we ride 

so often that our butts are 

all sore and our faces all 

carry raccoon sunburns.  I 

want to see us all picking 

bugs off our mugs and 

laughing about it while beg-

ging for more! 

Come on spring, sum-

mer and fall!  Letõs Ride! 

forty or more years of rid-

ing experience.  WOW 

members ride every brand 

of sport, dirt, cruiser, tour-

ing and trike bike of every 

CC, size and color. 

WOW members range 

from the weekend warriors 

to world travelers and from 

under 300 mile rides to 

òiron buttó riders who ride 

over  a 1000 miles in a day. 

In 1982, Women On Wheels® 

was started by an ardent 

woman motorcyclist in Califor-

nia.   

Now there are WOW  mem-

bers throughout the United 

States and several other coun-

tries and WOW can boast a 

membership of almost three 

thousand.  The members come 

in all shapes, sizes and ages, and 

vary from beginner to vets with 

There are currently over 

90 chapters and whether 

you are affiliated with a 

chapter or not, are a full 

member or a support 

member, ride a little or a 

lot you are an important 

part of the WOW family.   

Happy Anniversary!!  

 

I N M O T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  
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Kat Anderson         Sheryl Knox 

Secretary          Treasurer 

 

Golden Valley Gals  

 

 

 

 

Lisa Dorrell 

Director 

Wheels® Board of Trustees.  She 

has been a member of WOW since 

2006 and was elected to serve on 

the Board from 2012 to 2014. 

Arlene will serve as the Assis-

tant CD/SA Coordinator as well as 

on several other committees in-

cluding Merchandise; Nominating; 

Bylaws, Policy and Procedures; 

Strategic Planning, Future Ride-Ins 

and will serve as the 2013 Ride-In 

Coordinator. 

During  her service on the 

BOT it is likely that Arlene will 

have less time to spend with us, 

due to her increased responsibili-

ties.  However, any of you who 

have seen her work for her home 

chapter know that she will do a 

Arlene, former director of 

the Golden Valley Gals, has been 

elected to the Women On 

great job for the Missouri chapterõs and will bring 

her work ethic, energy, sense of humor and good 

ideas to the BOT of International Women On 

Wheels® for the good of all. 

Arlene Crawford to Serve on BOT 

Ladies of Roubidoux Chapter:  

L-R: Irene Hargett, Secretary; Gayla 

Campbell-Director; Terry Armistead-

Treasurer 

Heartland Chapter:  

L-R:  Alice Stewart, Treasurer; Cris 

Baldwin, Assistant Director and Ride 

Coordinator; Diane Rackovan, Direc-

tor; Rita Wells, Secretary; and Carolyn 

Jackson, Webmaster.  Not shown is 

Joan Cather, Activities Coordinator. 

Show Me Riders             

Mary White 

Director 

Kathy Geckly          Jan Stringberg 

Assistant Director             Treasurer 

Carolyn Jackson 

Secretary 


